
 

 

Warm Someone’s Heart This Winter 

The Central District Police & the Central District Police 

Community Relations Council is collecting coats for 

Men Women and Children 

 

Needed items include new or gently-used coats in clean 

and good condition 

Drop off coats at the Central District Police Station  

500 E. Baltimore Street 

or Contact Sgt. Michael Alessi, Neighborhood Services 

Unit at 443-986-8811 or 

Michael.Alessi@baltimorepolice.org to arrange pick up for 

your items. We hope to collect at least 150 coats. 

Hats, gloves and scarves will also be accepted 

 

Donations accepted until December 17, 2014 
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